
Dear Members 

PEARL VALLEY 

Pearl Valley Home Owners Association 

Townhall Meeting & Members' Referendum 

"Super Estate" - April 2024 

Thank you to all the Members who attended the Townhall Meeting last night, in person or 

online. Your interest and participation is greatly appreciated. 

A copy of the PowerPoint presentation is available here and a recording of the entire 

meeting is available here. 

As discussed last night, the Val de Vie HOA trustees have sent an "Official Notice of 

Separation" to the Pearl Valley HOA trustees, a copy of which is available here. Accordingly, 

the Pearl Valley HOA trustees have decided to hold a Referendum in order to obtain a clear 

mandate from Members with regard to the matters raised in the Val de Vie Notice. 

The Referendum Options: 

The PV trustees have carefully considered the many comments and opinions submitted by 

homeowners in advance, as well as the points raised at the Townhall last night. Whilst we 

recognize that there could be many possible permutations, we believe that we must present 

Members with two clear options - to either accept the Val de Vie demands or to submit an 

alternative proposal to VDV which offers a reasonable compromise and a potential pathway 

to resolving the current impasse. 

We believe it is critical that our second option should clearly show VDV homeowners that 

PV Members are not unreasonable and that we are still very willing to join with them in 

finding a workable solution, whether that is in the form of one HOA or two. 

We understand that the two options presented may not perfectly fit every Member's wishes, 

but we urge you to carefully consider the effects of both options and to choose the one 

which is closest to your ideal preference. 

Please remember that this Referendum is intended to give the trustees a clear mandate in 

responding to the VDV Notice. It is not the final say and we are committed to convening a 

Special General Meeting for Members to vote on approving any Super Estate deal that may 

be reached in negotiations with VDV. Members may therefore support the option of us 

proposing a compromise now, but reserve their final decision until such time as the full 

details of a potential agreement are presented for voting at an SGM. 

Option 1: 

The trustees are mandated to agree to the Val de Vie HOA's demands. This will entail 

convening�1:1ecial General Meeting for Members to vote on a1:11:1roving�1:1ecial Resolution 

that will constitute "an irrevocable acce1:1tance bY. the PV HOA of the 1:1rinci1:1les of a Sing[.g 

HOA Su1:1er Estate model". The wording of the S1:1ecial Resolution will be determined bY. the 

VDV HOA trustees. 

The effect of this option is that the trustees will convene a Special General Meeting (SGM) 

on 28 days' notice, as per the PV HOA Constitution. The wording of the resolution to be 

voted on at the SGM will be determined by the VDV trustees. A two-thirds majority vote in 

favour will be required for the resolution to be approved. 

In voting for this option, Members accept that VDV will determine the wording of the 

Special Resolution and therefore the terms under which the One HOA Super Estate would 
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